
Zero Harm is Possible in  
Behavioral Health Care

The Joint Commission Enterprise is here to help. We offer a wide variety of resources for behavioral health care  
organizations to help them achieve zero harm. 

Getting to zero is a journey, not a destination. It will take time, commitment and resources, but getting to zero harm in 

http://jointcommission.org/leadingthewaytozero

